In times of great uncertainty, Caritas Betzdorf reacts to the threat of the Corona Virus.

In order to protect our clients, customers and seekers as well as ourselves as much as possible, we
reduce personal contacts to the bare minimum. We make this decision in consultation with our
clients and cooperation partners.

The restrictions apply to all our contracting authorities.

We will still be available for you by phone.
All of our employees are available to those seeking advice and help as well as participants in our
projects, families and refugees as usual for questions and support by telephone.

If you have any questions, please contact our switchboard. They will help you there. Anyone who is
already in telephone contact with an employee can also use this contact path.

Our switchboard is open Monday to Friday from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. and Monday to Thursday
from 2:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m. The headquarters remain closed on Wednesday mornings and Friday
afternoons.

Our phone number is: 02741 / 9760-10

We will respond quickly and appropriately to the ongoing development in this crisis situation, which
we are all unfamiliar with.

Stay healthy!



